
You’re welcome to hop with us! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After the last few year’s huge success,                             
we are once again holding our                       

EYFS Charity Bunny Hop                                      
to raise money for Bury Hospice.  

We will be hopping                                                     
on Wednesday March 27th at 2.30 pm                                             

on the playground.                                                           
Parents, siblings, family and friends are 

welcome to join us – the more the merrier!  

We welcome your support.                           
We have pledged and would love                  

to raise £245 – £5 pound to represent each 
child and member of staff in our wonderful 

Foundation Stage Team. 

  A donation would be greatly appreciated.  
  

Many thanks in anticipation,                      
from us all – young and older! - in our EYFS. 

Over the years, our Bunnies have raised in excess of                   

£1,500                                                                                                                    
which Bury Hospice has been extremely grateful to receive. 

Please donate by … 

 either our Just Giving Bunny Hop page 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/bunnyhop24 

or sending in your cash donations            
by Friday 12th April. 


